
February 19, 2025 

 

 

Notice of Carpet Replacement 

Dear Guests, 

 

Thank you for staying at Grand Prince Hotel Takanawa. 

We will be installing new carpets during the period below.  

During the replacement, heavy noises could be expected.   

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause, and we appreciate your kind 

understanding. 

 

 

 

Date and Time: March 3, 2025 - March 7, 2025  11:00 P.M. - 6:00 A.M.  

 

 

 

Grand Prince Hotel Takanawa 

 Manager 

 

 


